9/2 Bd Workshop
Cal-AM
Deadline: 8/26/09 by 12 noon

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing regarding water use in Monterey County, specifically the communities on the Monterey

Peninsula. Over the years, this community accomplished great water savings to the point that

there is not many more ways to cut water use. Compared to other parts of the state, I believe this
area could be a showcase on how to save water.

' Therefore it is'not fair to impose addltlonal water cuts for this area. Doing so could severely
Timpact the economy. :

Thankyou o . | o | ST :
Dave Wachtel | | . EG E | v .

831 710-0930

AG 26 2009
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